
NOTICE TO RESPONDENTS 
ITB PS 40-25 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners of Okaloosa County, FL, will accept sealed bids until 3:00 
p.m. (CST) August 6, 2025, for the EOC Audio Visual Equipment Maintenance.

Interested respondents desiring consideration shall submit their response online at BidNet Direct through the link provided 
below:  

https://www.bidnetdirect.com/florida/okaloosa-county 

A non-mandatory Pre-Bid meeting will be held on site at the Public Safety Department, 90 College Blvd. East, Niceville, FL 
32578 on July 23, 2025 at 9:00 A.M. CST. While the meeting is non-mandatory, attendance is highly encouraged. 

Unless otherwise stipulated in the bid/bid description, all responses must be submitted using BidNet Direct only.  No other 
means of submission of responses will be accepted.  Responses will be accepted by BidNet Direct until 3:00 p.m. (CST) 
August 6, 2025, at which time all timely submitted bids will be opened and reviewed. The County reserves the right to award 
the bid to the lowest responsive respondent and to waive any irregularity or technicality in bids received.  Okaloosa County 
shall be the sole judge of the bid and the resulting Agreement that is in its best interest and its decision shall be final. 

For solicitation information, please contact: 

CeCelia VandenBroeck 
Contracts and Lease Coordinator 
cvandenbroeck@myokaloosa.com 
850-689-5960 

DeRita Mason 
Purchasing Manager 

OKALOOSA COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
PAUL MIXON, CHAIRMAN 

https://www.bidnetdirect.com/florida/okaloosa-county
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